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Toxic chemical leakage into our air, water, and land will only become worse as the 

landfills age. SB726 requires monitoring by the owner/operator. However we know 

from the history of Coffin Butte "owner/operator" monitoring does not work. Their data 

have been questionable at best and certainly non reliable. We suggest the Bill be 

modified to require third party monitoring of the landfills. 


